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Be it remembered that a session of the County Commission of Stone was held in the courthouse 

at Galena, on June 17, 2021. Those in attendance today were Presiding Commissioner Mark 

Maples, Southern Commissioner Hank Smythe and Northern Commissioner Wayne Blades.   

 

10:05 AM 

Presiding Commissioner Mark Maples & Southern Commissioner Hank Smythe opened the 

meeting with the pledge of allegiance to the flag. Those present for this meeting today are as 

follows: County Counsel William McCullah; Denise Dickens, Commission Administrative 

Assistant; Tena Foster and Amanda Parton, Stone County Clerk’s office. 

 

Approval of Commission Minutes 

The matter to approve the minutes for Stone County Commission meeting dated June 15, 2021, 

was brought to decision by a roll call vote:  Smythe – yes; Maples – yes; Blades – yes.  Minutes 

ordered approved. 

 

Schedule of Bills - 1 

Presiding Commissioner Mark Maples presented a schedule of bills that have been submitted to 

him from the County Clerk’s office in the amount of $110,456.81.  This matter to accept the bills 

for payment was brought to decision by a roll call vote:   Smythe – yes; Maples – yes; Blades - 

yes.  Order to pay carried. 

 

Schedule of Bills - 2 

Presiding Commissioner Mark Maples presented a schedule of bills that have been submitted to 

him from the County Clerk’s office in the amount of $46,751.21.  This matter to accept the bills for 

payment was brought to decision by a roll call vote:   Smythe – yes; Maples – yes; Blades - yes.  

Order to pay carried. 

 



  

Appoint Library Board Member 

On June 15, 2021, Rebecca Payne Stone County Library Director came before Commission to 

appointment 1 board member for the Crane Library Board Rebecca had received two applicant, 

Angie Evans & Linda Cutbirth. The Commission’s recommendation is to appoint Angie Evans for 

the Crane Library Board. The Commission would also like to thank Linda Cutbirth for taking time 

to apply, we really appreciate it. The recommendation was brought to decision by a roll call vote:  

Smythe – yes; Maples – yes; Blades – yes. Matter carried. 

 

Public Time:  

Time was extended to anyone who wanted to speak to the commission at this time.  

Presiding Commissioner Mark Maples attended the SMCOG luncheon in Springfield on June 16, 

2021. 

 

Recess to Road and Bridge: 10:14 

 

Adjournment: 

Following the adjournment of the Highway Commission, the adjournment of the Stone County 

Commission meeting was brought to decision by roll call vote: Smythe – yes; Maples – yes; 

Blades – yes.  Meeting adjourned at 12:45 PM. 

 

 

 

 


